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RE: KS3 assessment and reporting information evening, Tuesday 19th November 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

We hope this letter finds you well.  
 
We would like to invite you to a KS3 information evening on Tuesday 19th November at 5pm. 
 
During the information evening, we will be discussing: 
 

- When your child will be sitting KS3 assessments 
- How assessment helps your child to progress 
- How we will report your child’s progress to you and what the reports will tell you 
- How you can support your child at home before, during and after the assessment window 
- How we will support your child in school 

 

This will be a valuable opportunity for all parents and carers of children in Year 7-9.   We have 

made important changes to KS3 assessment this year and it is important for you to understand 

these to enable you to best support your child’s academic achievements and ensure they are 

well-prepared for their assessments. 

 
We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 19th November.  We kindly request that you arrive 
and find your seat in the main hall before 5pm as we will start promptly. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Ms S Windebank 
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